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You may be eligible for this treatment if you:

•	Test positive for COVID-19

•	Have mild-to-moderate symptoms, such as 
fever, cough, sore throat, nausea, vomiting or 
loss of taste and smell

•	Have been sick for less than 10 days

•	Are at high risk of becoming severely sick 
(for example, due to age [65 years or older], 
obesity, diabetes OR other chronic illness)

If you have been feeling sick and test positive for COVID-19, there may be a 
treatment available to you. Monoclonal antibody (mAb) treatment may prevent you 
from getting severely sick. It may also help keep you out of the hospital.

For more information, visit umms.org/InfusionCenter

Treatment for COVID-19
for patients with mild-to-moderate symptoms

How do I get treatment? 

1. If you have a doctor: Talk to your doctor as soon as possible. Your doctor can help decide 
if this treatment is right for you and answer any questions. They can also refer you for 
treatment by visiting umms.org/ICreferral

2. If you do not have a regular doctor: Please contact the Baltimore Convention Center Field 
Hospital (BCCFH) to speak with a doctor. They can explain mAb treatment and figure out if 
it is right for you. To reach the BCCFH:

CALL 1-410-649-6122 (open Monday through Friday,  
8 a.m. to 6 p.m.)

or

COMPLETE the self-referral form and someone will contact you. 
Scan the QR code to open the form or visit  
umms.org/BCCInfusion to access it:

Do I have to pay for this? 

You will not personally pay anything for the consultation or treatment. You do not 
need to have health insurance of any kind to receive mAb treatment. If you have health 
insurance, the insurance may be charged for this care, but you will not be billed. 

If you decide to receive treatment at the BCCFH, free transportation to and from your 
appointment is available if you need it.


